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Re: Gratitude

Bolen, Jennifer M.(BOS) <jennifer.m.bolen@sfgov.org>
Fri 10/15/2021 11:21 AM
To:  Robert Dixon <robertd@urban-alchemy.us>; Ian Clark-Johnson <ianc@urban-alchemy.us>; Artie Gilbert <artieg@urban-
alchemy.us>

Thank you, Robert -- it was wonderful meeting you, too! Looking forward to working together with you
and your team.

Best,
Jennifer

From: Robert Dixon <robertd@urban-alchemy.us>

Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 8:41 AM

To: Bolen, Jennifer M.(BOS) <jennifer.m.bolen@sfgov.org>; Ian Clark-Johnson <ianc@urban-alchemy.us>; Artie
Gilbert <artieg@urban-alchemy.us>

Subject: Gratitude
 

 

Good morning Jennifer, happy friday! Just wanted to thank you and Supervisor Dean Preston again for
showing your support at yesterday's exploratorium exhibit display at Alvord Lake.

Jennifer, Urban Alchemy and our partners are very excited about the opportunity to create and
manage a safe space for community members to come relax and learn from. We are committed to
providing quality Safety and Service to all who visit the Edge.

Please be safe and have a terrific weekend.

Best
-- 

Robert Dixon
Urban Alchemy
Practitioner/Master Site Educator (Alvord Lake)
925-596-9189
robertd@urban-alchemy.us
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